COMMONWEALTH OF PUERTO RICO

DEPARTMENT OF LABOR AND HUMAN RESOURCES
PUERTO RICO OCCUPATIONAL SAFETY AND HEALTH ADMINISTRATION

September 29, 2005

Mr. Chris Robinson, Director

Training and Industry Relations

Emergency Response Corp.

Emergency First Response

30151 Tomas Street

Rancho Santa Margarita, California 92688-2125

EVALUATION OF EMERGENCY FIRST RESPONSE FIRST AID AND CPR COURSE

Dear Mr. Robinson:

We have evaluated your Emergency First Response First Aid and CPR Course Training
Material as requested in your September 9, 2005 letter.

To conduct the evaluation, we used the OSHA Instruction CPL 2-2.53 - Subject: Guidelines
for First Aid Programs (01-07-1991). Your materials exceed the requirements established by
the OSHA Directive. Also, we saw the DVD for the inferactive demonstration on situation,
and it is very practical for learning and teaching purposes.

In addition, the recertification for your company is every two years. In the American Red
Cross, the CPR recertification is on an annual basis, and the first aid is every three years.

The Puerto Rico Occupational Safety and Health Administration (PR OSHA) does not tfeach
or certify first aid training programs, instructors or frainees.

Also, you can send or contact the related agencies such as: Fire Department, the Police
Department and the local emergency management and response agency.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Ms. Nilda Gonzdlez,
Technical Support Director at 1-787-754-2172 Ext.222.

|/ Droz-Alvarado
Assistant Secretary
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